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LAw CORPGRATION

February 25, 2016
Via U.S. Mail and email

Michael A.M. Lauffer

Chief Counsel

State Water Resources Control Board
1001 1 Street, 24™ Floor

Sacramento, CA 95812-0100
Michael.Lauffer@waterboards.ca.gov

SUBJECT: Workshop Dates for Proposed Order Regarding Waste Discharge Requirements
General Order No. R5-2012-0116 For Growers Within the Eastern San Joaquin
River Watershed

Dear Mr. Lauffer;

On behalf of the Tule Basin Water Quality Coalition (“Tule Basin”) and the Kaweah Basin Water
Quality Association (“Kaweah Basin”), we join in support of the requests submitted by Theresa A.
Dunham on behalf of the named entities in her letter dated February 23, 2016.

Specifically, Tule Basin and Kaweah Basin join in the request that the proposed workshop dates
and the proposed date of submittal of written comments on the State Water Resources Control
Board’s Own Motion Review of Waste Discharge Requirements General Order No. R5-2012-0116
for Growers within the Eastern San Joaquin River Watershed that are Members of the Third-Party
Group (Draft ESJWQC Order) be extended, as recommended in Ms. Dunham’s February 23
correspondence.

Sincerely,

PELTZER & RICHARDSON, LC

.,

Alex M. Peltzer
AMP/va

cc: (Via email only)  Felicia Marcus, Chair, SWRCB
Doreen D’Adamo, Member, SWRCB
Tam Doduc, Member, SWRCB
Fran Spivey-Weber, Member, SWRCB
Steve Moore, Member, SWRCB
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Pamela Creedon, Executive Officer, CVRWQCB
Theresa A. Dunham, Somach Simmons & Dunn
Donald lkemiya, Kaweah Basin

David DeGroot, Tule Basin



